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                            INTRODUCTORY MEMBERSHIP - 2020 

 

Welcome to the new Olympic Class – iQFOiL  

One of the many objectives of the IWA in this formative stage of the development of the 
iQFOiL Class is to establish its membership base. 

We enter the next Olympic Quadrennial in 2021, meantime we need to enter into a rapport 
with those approved in each nation to represent the next Olympic Class. 

To establish this database of members we are engaging with the current IWA membership 
and, with the help of the RSX Class, the current Olympic Class membership. 

The policy, in-line with the proposed Class Constitution and Class Rules, is to align with 
properly constituted National Class Associations (NCA), that are also approved by their 
World Sailing Member National Authority (MNA). 

In the absence of a NCA the membership rights maybe be assigned to a MNA. 

The IWA expects to organise meetings of members during 2020, and will finalise plans for a 
General Meeting as soon as possible. 

A calendar of events is being prepared for 2020, with a full Class Championship calendar in 
place for 2021. 

If you believe you represent the correct organisation in respect of iQFOiL membership, and 
have not been contacted directly, please email – info@iqfoilclass.org  

 

Ceri Williams                                                                                                                                                                  
IWA Executive Secretary 
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